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College Parking on Devon Road 
 
Thank you for your patience during the construction phase of the new College. 
Works are almost complete and the students are due to arrive on the 6th September. 
 
We have been keeping a close eye on things and have noticed that over the past 
couple of months there have been works vans and cars parked on Devon Road near 
to the college access road. We are concerned that once the students start to arrive 
they may also choose to park on the street outside your homes. We are also 
concerned that students and other visitors to the college may try to park in the 
garage courts behind your homes. 
 
We would prefer not to have students' cars parked on Devon Road therefore we are 
considering placing a single yellow line on each side from the new college access 
road as far as Earn Court. This would mean that no-one could park at the roadside 
between 9am to 5pm on Mondays to Fridays. Although there would be no parking 
on-street during these times, delivery vehicles, disabled badge holders and dropping 
off and picking up would be allowed. There would be no restriction on parking after 5 
pm and before 9 am. We also intend to erect signs at the entrances to the garage 
court stating 'resident parking only'. 
 
We appreciate that you may not agree with this therefore if you have any comments 
on the above, eg on the length of the yellow lines or the need for them at all, please 
contact 
 
Stuart Cullen at scullen@clacks.gov.uk. or write to Stuart Cullen, Roads & 
Transportation, Community & Regulatory Services, Clackmannanshire Council, 
Kilncraigs, Greenside Street, Alloa, FK10 1EB . Stuart will be off on annual leave 
until the 16th August but will get back to you on his return.  

 
        Yours faithfully, 
 

 
 
 


